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MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF GREENVIEW

i

September 7, 2022

Honourable Minister Steven Guilbeault
Environment and Climate Change Canada

Via email: Minel4@iaac-aeic.gc.ca

Dear Honourable Minister Guilbeault,

On behalf of the Municipal District of Greenview, | wish to express support for Summit Coal Inc’s Mine
14 metallurgical underground coal mining project. The project will have positive socio-economic impact
to the Municipal District of Greenview, notably the hamlet of Grande Cache, and to the province of
Alberta, including direct and indirect employment opportunities.

Since the project will have stringent environmental protection measures in place and negative impacts
will be mitigated by modern mining technology and practices, the MD does not support designation of
the project under subsection 9(1) of the Impact Assessment Act. Designation under the Act would cause

unnecessary delays and significantly reduce the chance of project commencement.

Sincerely,

<Original signed by>

Reeve Tyler Olsen
Municipal District of Greenview

Box 1079 | 4806-36 Ave | Valleyview, AB, TOH 3NO .
Phone: 780.524.7600 | Toll-Free 1.888.524.7601 www.mdgreenview.ab.ca






